PUB-NLH-292
Island Interconnected System Supply Issues and Power Outages

0O N o u B~ W N P

Page1lof1

Further to the response to PUB-NLH-210 which provided the Independent
Engineer’s Report dated November 29, 2013, has the Independent Engineer
provided a subsequent report? If yes, provide a copy. If not, when is the next report

from the Independent Engineer scheduled?

No, the Independent Engineer has not provided a subsequent report. The next

report of the Independent Engineer is expected late in 2014.



